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Re:  HB 3063 

 

 

Chair Salinas and Members of the House Committee on Health Care: 

 

Please pass HB 3063, which ends non-medical immunization exemptions. We have a measles ep-

idemic currently in our communities that is putting the most vulnerable at grave risk.  I have a 4 

month old granddaughter that is too young to immunize.  She should not be exposed to child-

hood diseases by those children whose parents simply do not want to vaccinate.  Vaccinations 

save lives and are proven science.  Vaccinations should not be a parental choice when not doing 

so endangers the lives of others in the community.  Please pass this bill. 

 

William Fidler 

Tualatin, OR 

 

 


